Year 5

Hope you all had a marvellous week! This week year 5 have been learning
about Newspapers in Literacy. They have had the opportunity to make up
some very interesting headlines. In Numeracy, the children have been
revisiting methods for multiplication and division alongside some
challenging problems.

Stars of the Week in Year 5.....

5B

Rehaan for coming up with his own ideas and using his targets in Literacy.
Zoya for always being polite and ready to help.

5H

Saphie for always helpful in the classroom

lldo for helping his classmates

5S

Hilal for consistently trying his best in class even when work is hard.
Umara for consistent excellent behaviour and work ethic.

Congratulations to our stars this week in Year 5 once again.

A quick reminder - Homework projects are expected to be completed and
back on the last week of term. Please assist your child with their project.
Children should also be practicing their times tables, learning their weekly
spellings and reading. Please could an adult sign their reading log daily.
Have a great weekend!



